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Department of Education
Region VI - Western Visayas

DIVISION OF AKLAN
Archbishop G.M. Reyes St., Kalibo, Aklan

I

lid.
October 9,2017

To: Chief Education Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors/

Principals/Head Teacher In-Charge of the District
District DRRM Coordinators

Dear Sir/Madam:

Greetings!

Please find attached letter from Save the Children re: Regional curriC~lum

Specialist Training in Disaster Risk Reduction on October 10-12, 201 7 at Punta Villa,

Arevalo, lloilo City. The District DRRM Coordinator is requested to attend the said

training to represent their PSDS/PID/HTID.

Foryour information and guidance.

Very truly yours,

-:::--

~ J-,.. .,,-- i- :,
Dr. ERHtSTO F. SERVILLON, Jr., MNSA, CESO V~

Assistant Schools Division Superintent !

OIC, Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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October 3,2017

DR. ERNESTOF. SERVlllON, Jr .• MNSA, CESOVI
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent- OIC
Office of Schools Division Superintendent
Divisionof Aklan
Kalibo, Aklon

ATTENTfON~

DR. DOBIE P. PAROHINOG
Chief Education Supervisor, CID

A~EGAYM.OQUENDO
Project Development Officer n

Dear Or. ServiUon,

Warm greetings!

Save the Children is an organization fighting for children's right to a future.

This letter supersedes our letter last September 27,2017.

This was in reference to our previous communication sent last September 27 regarding our invitation to the
Regional Curriculum Specialist Training in Disaster Risk Reduction on October 4-6, 2017 in Puma Villa,
Arevalo. lloilo City. Please be informed that the schedule is moved to October 10-12, 2017 in Punta
Villa, Arevalo,. Hoilo City. The three-day activity aims to equip the participants with.the knowledge of
nosit DRR conceptS oMit'lcreose their capacity toeffecti'lely integrate DRR into the different subje<:tareas
of the curriculum

We are requesting 12 participants from the Curriculum Implementation Division. Education Program
Supervisors. master teachers and district supervisors. We are also inviting the presence of the DivisionDRR
Coordinator in thtS orientation and as part of the training team. The cost of travel, board and lodging for
the whole duration of the 3 days trainin.;].wilt be shoutder.e.d by Save the Children. Registration will start at
exactly 8~OOo'clock in the morning on October 1Q.2017.

Please feel free to contact our Project Officer, Jennifer Cubos at mobile numbers 09109162854 or emait:
l~nnifer.Cupm.@..~~MmJ1&r!J: for any questions or clarifications regarding this activity.

We hope that this request would merit your favorable response. We loak forward to continuing our fruitful
coltaborationwith your office. I
Truly Yours,

w.....IlStern. .v;,soyos ~O!J ProgrQm Office
,Save the Children
Tee House, Brl/!l- 80 • I
e..tnll<i<l.I!oJiO

Save the Children Ittternational
Sr. Vmcent House
3&Ol'ange Street
londan WC2H 1HH
United Kingdom

A company Umited by gUllt:!ntee
Reck,ered CI-.arity Number 107A.822
Regtstered Company Number 373 1267
Regfstered In England and Ws.les
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